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The Village Round Table has been communicating regularly with its members throughout the 

year, and recently held its first in-person meeting of the pandemic era – outdoors!  We 

continue to deal with a wide range of residents’ concerns, including working with Bell and 

Trinity Communications in finalizing authorizations for Bell Fibe installation on the non-condo 

laneways, requests to the Town for repair of sidewalk pavers, and outlining procedures 

regarding rental/unoccupied property maintenance complaints. 

With the retirement of the long-term snow clearing contractor for the 5 laneways west of 

Garrison Village Drive, members of the Village Round Table committee are currently negotiating 

to finalize a new contract for the plowing and salting of those laneways in preparation for this 

coming winter.   The working together of the 5 laneways allows us to secure contractors and 

cost advantages that would be unavailable to a single laneway.   

In addition, we are also dealing with the Town with respect to further trimming of boulevard 

trees for areas where we have received specific requests from our members.  We continue to 

exchange information within our group on many subjects of common interest. For Village 

residents interested in joining our Village Round Table conversation, please email me at the 

email address above. 
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